
January 3, 2023 

 

At the close of the reorganization meeting the regular public meeting was opened. 
 
Carolyn Bupp would like to remove the waiver of time limitation for the Bupp/Fisher 
subdivision.  Bob made a motion to accept the removal.  Lamar seconded the motion. The 
motion carried.  Vote 3-0. 
 
Carolyn would like the Supervisors to ask Attorney Stacy McNeal when she sent the sketch plan  
to Attorney Ron Fink in 2016. 
 
The Junkyard License for Lucky’s Used Auto Parts was presented to the Board.  The Supervisors 
would like to table this until the next meeting. 
 
Under public comment Steve Bupp asked if any legal action has been taken against Aaron 
Stoltzfus. 
 
Steve Bupp also reported that multiple tractor trailers are parked on Brandon Wright’s property.  
Also steel trucks are coming and going from the property. 
 
Kim Roberts reported that delivers are occurring at Brandon Wrights property late at night. She 
also reported that multiple greenhouses are on his property. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:20 A.M. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted 
 
 

April K Rehbein 
Secretary 


